

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire LU3 4BL

Tel: 01582 617500 Fax: 01582 617501

Email: office@bramingham.net Website www.bramingham.net Headteacher: Sharon Flowers

Meeting individual needs...to the best of our ability.

.....

25th September 2019

PGL trip to Little Canada Isle of Wight Year 6

Dear Parents,

We have provisionally booked 40 places for next year at the above PGL centre. This centre was visited last year and enjoyed by all. The dates booked are Friday 15th May – Monday 18th May 2020.

Due to a decrease in the number of slips returned showing interest, the cost of the trip will now be approximately £254.31.

Pupils who wish to go will have a booking made with a tour operator, by the school, on their behalf and it is understood that all conditions of the booking are as laid down by the tour operator; eg, deposits are non-refundable once they have been forwarded to the tour operator except for cancellation due to medical reasons, confirmed by a doctor. This is a condition of the tour operator. The insurance has been taken with PGL and we are still finalising the travel arrangements. As soon as we have more information we will let you know.

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip, please return the slip below and log onto your child's Eduspot account to add the initial deposit of £30, **by Friday 11**th **October 2019**. As we can only take 40 children, places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. A further £40 will be due by Friday 13th December 2019. Please note, we will inform you should there be any changes to the total price and if necessary, we will credit any money back to your Eduspot account after the trip.

Yours sincerely,	
Sharon Flowers Headteacher	
<u>PGL T</u>	RIP ISLE of WIGHT YEAR 6 15 th – 18 th May 2020
I would like my child	to take part in the trip to Isle of Wight.
I have paid the deposit of £30 via my	child's Eduspot account.



Signed







Parent/Guardian



